From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera

Subject: FW: LLLT please keep in place and expand
Date: Monday, April 19, 2021 8:03:46 AM
Attachments: rdthirsk.vcf

----- Original Message-----

From: RDThirsk [mailto:rdthirsk@comcast.net]
Sent: Saturday, April 17,2021 11:16 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: LLLT please keep in place and expand

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts Network. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the email, and know the content is
safe. If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT
DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

I am writing to encourage you to not only keep but expand the LLLT program. At the beginning of the Covid
Pandemic we read much about how this would be a perfect time to make changes in our country to bring about a
more equal and just society for all. This program to help access to people across economic and racial lines would be
a great step in that direction. Those who cannot afford a lawyer, but deserve legal representation, something we are
all deserving of no matter our lot in life. I would ask that you not only keep the program, but expand it to include
elder care and land lord tenant issues to name a few. Please consider keeping and expanding the LLLT program. It
would be a win win for all.

Sincerely,
Dova L. Thirsk

Mt. Vernon, WA.

Robert & Dova Thirsk
rdthirsk@comcast.net
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